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Mrs Pat Vaughan
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Regarding charity coffee morning.

Yvonne Brazier

Email

Regarding the bus stop on Cambridge Road




Agenda ltem 7

Email from Mrs P Vaughan

I would like to look at us doing something for the cancer support charity
on 26,th of September . It is the Macmillan cancer support charity coffee
morning could we put this to council . | have emailed Shane at everyone
active and I'm waiting for a response | will try and speak to the
organisers of 19 to see if they r doing anything . Thanks pat vaughan



John Vickery

S L — =
From: Passenger Transport <Passenger.Transport@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 June 2014 09:08
To: ‘clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk’
Subject: FW: Number 4 Bus Stop

Please see this request below for a bus shelter and hard standing at the stop.

We have no funding for this so are passing it on for you to look into and see if you have any funds available to do
anything

Regards
Passenger Transport Team

From: Benstead Leanne On Behalf Of Cambridgeshire Direct
Sent: 17 June 2014 15:02

To: Passenger Transport

Subject: FW: Number 4 Bus Stop

From: yve@zicchi.com [mailto:yve@zicchi.com]
Sent: 17 June 2014 13:56

To: Cambridgeshire Direct

Subject: Number 4 Bus Stop

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to make a complaint egarding the bus stop at for the number 4 bus. The bus no longer stops at
Cambourne Business Park. The next stop is around the corner. The bhus stop is located on a stretch of grass with no
shelter. When it rains the grass gets very muddy and dirty for people who have to stand at that bus stop. Could we
possibly have some protection from the elemens and a decent place to stand when it rains.

Kind regards

Yvonne Brazier

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and delete it immediately. Opinions
expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Cambridgeshire County
Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is automatically scanned for the
presence of computer viruses and security issues. Visit www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk




